
  Mississinawa Valley Local School District 
 

       MR. JEFFREY A. WINCHESTER, Superintendent                    Administrative Offices                                                                  Principal JH/HS 

      PHONE:  937-968-5656                                                                 1469 St. Rt. 47       MRS. STEPHANIE KEMP, Principal Elementary 

      MR. NICHOLAS HAMILTON, Treasurer                                 Union City, Ohio 45390         MRS. ANDREA HOWARD, School Counselor 

      PHONE: 937-968-6186                                       MV Elementary - JH/SR High School         ELEMENTARY PHONE:  937-968-4111 

BOARD OF EDUCATION  FAX:  937-968-6731   10480 Staudt Rd. JH/HS PHONE:  937-968-4464 

Mrs. Jessica Gower     Union City, Ohio 45390 FAX:  937-968-3434  

Mr. Todd Grow     

Mrs. Amy Hanes        

Mr. Matt Hiestand 

Ms. Sandra Skidmore  

      

  
       

 

2023-24 Charge Policy for School Meals 

 
  Charging for school meals refers to when a student does not have enough money to  

cover the price of a meal at the point of sale.  Charges for meals are discouraged but are  

permitted for students who occasionally forget or misplace their money up to a MAXIMUM of: 

 

Preschool – 12th grade Students - $10.00  

 

Reminder – per the State of Ohio, family’s that qualify for reduced-priced meals will be receiving 

FREE meals this school year which applies to breakfast and lunch.  There will be no charges allowed 

reduced this year.  

 

We do not allow charges for a-la-carte items such as snacks or extra meal items.   

 

If a charge should happen, please repay the charge amount the following day.  If a student  

happens to reach the charge limit, Mississinawa Valley Schools will not let a child go hungry.   

We will offer the student a peanut butter sandwich and a milk (emergency meal) for that day. 

   

  NOTIFICATION OF LOW BALANCE: 

 

 Parents can use the automatic notification on PaySchools Central www.payschoolscentral.com  

free of charge.  This is quick and easy to set-up once you are signed into your PaySchools  

Central account.  You won’t have to worry about missing a note your child brings home  

should they need lunch money. 

 Negative/low balance messages will be sent through the One-Call system to parents/guardians.  

Please take care of negative balances the next school day. 

 

  Charging is not permitted during the last two weeks of the school year. 

 

All student meal accounts need to be at a zero or positive balance at the end of the school year.   

If there happens to be an unpaid meal charge at the end of the school year, it will be carried over  

to the next year.  Any graduating seniors must have charge balances paid before graduation. 

 

 

 

 

 

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 
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